
TOWN OF NEWBURGH RESIDENTS 
LEAF AND BRUSH PICKUP - SPRING OF 2018 

Town trucks will pick up bagged leaves and brush which must be less than 4 inches in diameter & no longer 
than four (4) feet in length & tied in bundles. Leaves will be in CLEAR BAGS ONLY BY ORDER OF  
TOWN BOARD. CLEAR BAGS are available at many retail outlets & stores in the Greater Newburgh  
area. Leaves bagged with DIRT AND STONE  mixed in will NOT be picked up. Bagged leaves and bundled 
brush must be placed at the curb no later than 7:00 a.m. Town trucks will not return to any area once they 
have picked up in the area. 

Leaves & brush should be curbside on 
Monday April 30, 2018 by 7:00 A.M. 

The town trucks will be picking up from Mon-April 30, 2018 through Fri-May 4, 2018 

A leaf and brush recycling bin is available to the public at the Town of Newburgh Highway 
Department at 90 Gardnertown Road, Newburgh. Hours are Monday thru Friday 7:00am to 3:00pm. 

Elizabeth J. Greene, Councilwoman 
	

Gil Piaquadio, Supervisor 	 Paul I. Ruggiero, Councilman 
James E. Presutti, Councilman 	 Scott M. Manley, Councilman 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD, Andrew J. Zarutskie, Town Clerk 
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